
NOTICE TO THE BAR

All Court Notices to Registered JEFIS Attorneys to Be Provided Electronically, Effective September 6,

2010

Effective September 6, 2010, attorneys registered to e-file Special Civil Part DC cases via JEFIS (the Judiciary
Electronic Filing and Imaging System) will receive court notices and post cards for Special Civil Part DC, SC
and LT cases electronically. No paper notices will be sent.

Also effective September 6, 2010, attorneys registered to e-file Foreclosure cases via JEFIS will receive court
notices electronically. No paper notices will be sent.

All electronic court notices will be sent to the e-mail account provided to the Superior Court Clerk’s Office at the
time of JEFIS registration. The notices also will be available to attorneys online through the JEFIS Services
Application.             

If an attorney or law firm’s e-mail information has changed since JEFIS registration, an update should be
provided to the Superior Court Clerk’s Office by email to JefisRegistration.mailbox@njcourts.gov.  

Questions regarding this notice may be directed to the Superior Court Clerk’s Office at 609-421-6100.

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts

Dated:  August 26, 2010
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